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Object to Proposal 
 
Dear Sor/Madam, 
 
I wish to object to the proposed development on this Green Belt land. The owner 
has twice now removed all natural growth from the plot devastating the natural 
environment of the wildlife that lived there. This is Green Belt land and must be 
protected. The building of 7 detached houses on a plot of land without 
appropriate highway access is likely to have serious negative consequences on 
the local community and the scale of the development is inappropriate with 
housing which is unlikely to make a difference to the Districts overall housing 
target. The approval of this application will set a further dangerous precedent for 
the local green space with developers looking to profit on the demise of the local 
community. 
 
The development should again, be rejected. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sami Goldbrom 
 




